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ANDOVER UNITED 
METHODIST CHURCH 

P.O. Box 519 -1429 N Andover Rd 
Andover, KS  67002 

MEDIA CONNECTIONS 
Website: 

www.andoverumc.com 
AUMC Online Church Directory: 

https://andoverumc.ctrn.co/ 
The Outreach Newsletter: 

andoverumc.com/outreach.html 

  FOLLOW US ON    
FACEBOOK:  
Andover United Methodist Church: 
www.facebook.com/AUMCKS 
Andover UMC CrossFit Youth       
Ministries: www.facebook.com/
aumcyouthmin 
Andover UMC Children’s Ministry 
www.facebook.com/AUMCKidMin 

WORD FROM THE PASTOR 

P. 1…  Word From the Pastor 
P. 2 … Unified Board & Information   
P. 3…  Ministry Events & Information       
P. 4…  For Your Information 
P. 5…  For Your Information        
P. 6...  Crossfit Youth 
P. 7… Children’s Newsletter 
P. 8…  Notes & Staff Listing 

MARCH 
2025 

SUNDAY SERVICES 
 
TRADITIONAL 9:00AM  
with chancel choir-in sanctuary 
       In-Person & Online  
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL 10:00AM   
 

PRAISE SERVICE 11:00AM  
with contemporary music & 
children’s involvement-in gym 
    
Services In-Person & Online  
   Online: FACEBOOK AUMCKS 

Lent can be experienced as a serious season.  Sacrifice, denial, and      

confession are the focus of the Lenten season and these are things we  

value but we don’t often celebrate.  While we understand the              

importance of them, they do not elicit the joyous emotions of        

Christmas.  I heard a pastor say once: that  Hallmark does not sell any 

Lent greeting cards.  They sell cards for  every other major holiday.  

This is to say- we don’t enjoy celebrating Lent.   

What if you could celebrate Lent?  Sacrifice is difficult but when we 

give up something, whether it be food, action, or items it leaves space.  

Time, money, and energy freed up.  This space is what we can celebrate 

during lent.  What could you do if you had a little more time in your 

week?  Where would you give if you had a little extra money this 

month?  How could extra energy help you connect with family or 

friends? 

Giving something up for Lent is a spiritual practice where there is value 

in focusing on what we are giving up.  It demonstrates devotion and 

commitment in our faith.  Giving something up for Lent can also be a 

spiritual practice where there is value in the space, time, energy freed 

up.  Lent can be the beginning of simplification in our life.  I invite you 

to consider where you feel the need for more space or simplification in 

your life. Is there something that you can give up to achieve that space?   

Lent is a season of sacrifice and it can also be a season of celebration.  

May we remember the sacrifice of Jesus and remember the space we 

find in his grace. 

 

In Christ,  

Pastor Ryan  

Thoughts on Lent…. 

http://www.andoverumc.com
https://andoverumc.ctrn.co/
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ADULT SUNDAY 

SCHOOL CLASSES 10a 

  Meets in room 8 at 10a and will start a new study 
called “Share the Dream” about the Biblical foundations 
that  inspired the work of Martin Luther King.                              
All are welcome to join us! 

 
Meets in the Parlor.  Current study is “Context” by 
Josh Scott.  Everyone is welcome to join us! 

 ➢➢➢ FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

Justice Together Update 

AUMC has an exciting opportunity to hear from Louis Goseland of Justice Together on Sunday, March 16. 
Louis, the lead staff member for Justice Together, will be at AUMC at the 9:00 service and then speak during 
the  Sunday School hour at 10:00. All are invited to hear his presentation which will take place in the       
sanctuary. 

Come to the presentation on Sunday, March 16, and learn more about how we can be a part of the solution.  

Hands 2 Serve is April 5th 

Volunteer sign up sheets and Assistance Request forms are on the Welcome Center.  Contact Roy Hayden 

AUMC 2025 Rummage Sale 

Rummage Sale: 4/10 & 4/11 8a-4p; 4/12 8a-11 
    Rummage Sale DROP OFFS: Sat. 4/5 9a-3p & Sun. 4/6 1-3p 
 
It is time to gather your treasurers to share. Please make sure that everything is CLEAN & WORKING.  
Will not take old computer monitors, TVs, tires, and lamps that do not work. 

Daylight Saving Begins March 9th 
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 ➢➢➢ NEW ARRIVAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

 ➢➢➢  WORSHIP 

Lent—March 5– April 17 

   Ash Wed. Service March 5th  6:30pm (no potluck dinner) 

 

UMCOR Sunday March 30th 

 

Holy Week—April 13—20 

   Palm Sunday April 13 

   Maundy Service April 17 6:30pm 

   Good Friday Service April 18  6:30pm 

   Easter Sunday—April 20 

We are so excited to announce the arrival of our sweet baby girl, Ivy Mae! She made her debut on Sunday, Feb 16, in keeping with the 
family tradition of being born on a church day like her brothers. Mama and baby are happy, healthy, and thriving with the support of 
Daddy and big brothers. Our prayers of gratefulness continually lift over our church family for all you’re doing to support us, especially 
the gift of time at home while we adjust to our new little blessing! God is good! 

 

Peace be with you all during this season of new life!  

With full hearts, 
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 ➢➢➢ FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

 



➢➢➢ INFORMATION 
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➢➢➢ FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

NOTE 

23 Joel & Kim Fulghum 

25 Chris & Kasa Straub 

25 Tyler & Taylor Cotner 

      ANDOVER   
  FOOD  BANK      
  

OPEN:  TUES. 10a-1p 
              WED.  3-6p 

          
 

Volunteer needs: 
Help for weekly shifts Contact: 

      https://tinyurl.com/ AndoverFood Bank 
 

Need people to be a part of the rotation to pick up 
Saturday bread. 

 Contact:  email: acfvolunteer1@gmail.com 

03 Erin Murray 

04 Cathy Durano 

07 Randy Shields 

09 Joyce Stevenson 

12 David Wall 

13 Jeremiah Coym 

22 Sherame Kneisel 

 

22 Terri Delimont 

25 Dale Beneke 

25 Laurel Delimont 

25 Les Hastings 

26 Melissa Connell 

27 Chelli Cranmer 

27 Leslie Eidem 

C E L E B R A T I O N S 

AUMC Staff opening for Financial Secretary: 
*12 hr. work week 
*Work week is Monday & Tuesday 
-If you are interested, send an email to         
         Ryan Lynch, Pastor @ 
        ryanl@andoverumc.com 
-If you know someone who is interested, 
have them send an email to Ryan Lynch, 
Pastor. 
 

To our AUMC Family and Friends 

Your friendship has filled our lives with love, 

laughter, and endless memories. You were 

there when we laughed, cried, and celebrated. 

Thank you.  We are excited for this next             

adventure in our lives.  We will continue to 

worship with you online. Our new address is:            

1003 Lesmer Circle, Manhattan, Kansas  66503. 

 

Sincerely your Friends in Faith,  

Dan  and Tammy Eilert 
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7 Visit Children’s Ministry Facebook page: www.facebook.com/aumckidsmin 



Andover United Methodist Church 

P.O. Box 519 

Andover, KS 67002 

Return Service Requested 

Phone: 316-733-1644 | Email: info@andoverumc.com | Website: www.andoverumc.com 

««Missing merge field»» 

 

      

OUR STAFF  
      Pastor—Ryan Lynch  ryanl@andoverumc.com 

      Youth Ministry— 

      Children’s Ministry—Erin Murray erinm@andoverumc.com 

      Music Ministry— Aaron Weatherbie jonathanw@andoverumc.com 

      Nursery Cor.—Mary Vaughters churchoffice@andoverumc.com 

 

Financial Secretary—  

Pianist—Laurel Delimont churchoffice@andoverumc.com 

Office Adm/Treasurer– Mary Robey  maryr@andoverumc.com 

Custodian– Stefanie Morton churchoffice@andoverumc.com 

Office Hours —:  Mon.—Thurs. 9am-5pm; closed Fri. 

IMPORTANT EVENTS TO NOTE 

 

        

   Daylight Savings 

Begins 

March 9th 

 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday 
Service 

 
March 5th 

6:30p 

   Lent 2025 
 

Begins Wed. March 5th 
 

Ends Sat., April 19th 

 


